
f r o m  A s s e m b l y m e m b e r  P a m e l a  J .  H u n t e r



Dear Friend,

I want to wish you and your family 

a safe and joyous holiday season.

My family and I are looking 

forward to enjoying Central  

New York’s many holiday events. 

I hope you will join me in taking 

advantage of everything our 

community has to offer during this time of year.

In the New Year, I’ll be fighting for what 

matters most to us – good jobs, better schools 

and investment in infrastructure – to make our 

community a better place to live.

Feel free to contact me at my district office 

in Syracuse should you have any questions or 

concerns.

Sincerely yours,

Assemblymember Pamela J. Hunter

315-449-9536 • HunterP@assembly.state.ny.us


